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Meeting Schedules: 
Council Meetings | 1st & 3rd Mondays – 7PM 
Planning Commission Meeting | 4th Monday – 7PM 
Board of Zoning Appeals Meeting | 2nd Monday – 7PM 
 
Follow us for more information: 
www.Covington-oh.gov 
www.Facebook.com/VillageofCovington  
 
 

 

Notes for the Month of March and Beyond: 
• Daylight Savings Time Begins on Sunday, March 13th at 2AM.  Make sure you “Spring Forward” one 

hour! 
• Tax Deadline with St. Marys is April 15th.  Please call the Department of Taxation at 419.394.3303 for 

more information and learn how to receive help if necessary. 
• Mark your calendars! The Covington Community Garage Sale will occur June 1,2,3,4, 2022. The 

Village will also have free large item pick up the week of June 6th.  Please call the Village office to 
confirm what will be picked up at no additional charge. 

 
 
 

 
High Street Project 

• The project was bid out by ODOT in February and Barrett Paving was selected to complete the 
project.  All plans, approvals, and funding have been put in place for the project. 

• The work will have 3 phases, and generally is scheduled to start in April and last until November. 
• The Village will be in contact with the selected contractor and will schedule meetings with 

businesses in the Village to assure that everyone has as much information about the project as 
can be shared. 

Schoolhouse Park Project   
• The Village will be working on two design agreements for the Park, one for the site work, and one 

for the design of the splashpad, restrooms and pavilions. 
• The Village continues to work on additional funding opportunities and will share additional great 

news once it is made public.   
• The Village applied for a LWCF grant in November and will find out if we were fortunate enough to 

receive the funding in Spring 2022.  This funding will allow additional amenities to be constructed 
in 2022, if the funding is obtained. 

• Groundbreaking for the park is tentatively scheduled for April. 
• Old Rudy Elevator Property:  The Village is working on having this property demolished and will 

update when funding is in place for its demolition, hopefully in March. 
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